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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month:        

 
 

Our support of Love In the Name 

of Christ of Genesee County helps 

care for people throughout the 

county. Food, hygiene items, 

assistance with utility and bills and 

more are provided through this 

ministry. Churches throughout the 

county support this work. Love 

INC., is able to prevent duplication 

of help, provide thorough 

screening and assessment of 

needs and can direct people to the 

other agencies and resources. 

 

Shut-Ins 

Angel Church 

Tracy Desgrange 

Cinda Howell 

Christine Sayles 

 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings  

 

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

Nov. 15  following Morning 

Worship 

SUNDAYS   10:30 am 

On our Facebook page! 

 

WE ASK YOUR HELP! 
     If you think you could be sick 
with covid19; we ask: 

 Be seen by a doctor 

 Get tested 

 Stay Isolated at home until 
better  (let us know if you 
need someone to pick up 
medications, or food from 
store, etc.) 

     For the healthy; we offer 
masks, hand sanitzer, disinfectant 
wipes, personal pre-wrapped 
communion, if wanted.   

  “Pre-Packaged Communion” 
   Feel free when worshipping with us, 
to pick a few “pre-packaged 
Communion” to keep at the house.  
These will be helpful if you find 
yourself ill and unable to attend 
service, but want to partake of 
communion as you follow our “live 
stream” service.   They do not need to 
be refrigerated. 
 

 
HONORING VETERANS   NOV. 8th 

    Check the list to verify that living 
veterans from your family will be 
recognized. 
 

HONORING  
EDUCATORS 
NOV. 15th 
 
   Check list to make 
sure Educators from 
your family/schools will be 
recognized. 
 

   That time is coming right after 
Thanksgiving.  If you want to 
volunteer to help (greens outside, 
wreaths on doors, greens inside, 
decorations inside, poinsttia plants 
placed, bulletin boards, etc.) let Paul 
know what you want to help with.  He 
can make sure you have what you 
need.  You can work alone or invite 
others to join you.   


